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9th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

 Peacocks Class Visit to Kent Life, Maidstone 

To enhance our learning in history this term, I would like to take Peacocks Class to Kent Life in 
Maidstone for a World War 2 Home Front themed day on Tuesday 6th December. During the 
day, the children will be learning about what life was like for people at home during the war. 
They will also have the opportunity to be an evacuee, join the Home Guard, and even make a 
rag rug.   

Please bring your child to school at the usual time. We will be travelling to and from Kent Life 
by coach (JH&D Smith Coaches), departing from Taylors Hill car park at 9:10am.   We will return 
to school in time for normal pick up arrangements at 3:15pm.  

Your child will need a packed lunch and a drink (no cans or glass bottles). If your child is entitled 
to free school meals and you would like to order a school packed lunch, this can be done on the 
ParentMail app with the trip consent. Children will need to wear their school uniform and 
sensible footwear for the day. They will also need a coat. 

The contribution to the cost of the trip is £14.00 per pupil which includes coach travel, entrance 
to the venue and the workshop itself.   

The trip consent and payment need to be completed on ParentMail via the app. When you go 
into the app, please click on 'Forms' first to complete the consent, and then 'Payments'. You 
may find that the item is added to your basket automatically so if you get a message to say 
‘purchase error more than 1 item’, please just click on Basket at the bottom of the page and 
then you can go to the payment screen. Please note the deadline is Friday, 25th November. If 
you have difficulty paying for this trip, please contact Mrs Cooper or Mrs Woodland. 

If you have any questions about using the ParentMail app, please contact Mrs Woodland or Mrs 
Linkins in the school office.  

If you have any questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me or Mrs Cooper. 

Many thanks,   

Mrs Smith 

Class teacher    
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